
From: Irene Mackay
To: City Council
Subject: Backyard encampments
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 6:00:38 PM

I am absolutely one hundred percent opposed to allowing backyard encampments.  This is not a solution for the
 homeless or for neighborhoods.  Please do not allow this.
Sincerely,
Irene Mackay

shoreline. 

Sent from my iPhone
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